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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill specifies that no portion of an outdoor shooting range may be located within one 
hundred fifty yards of any portion of a residential neighborhood or school. The one hundred 
fifty-yard safety zone includes any potential stray or ricochet projectiles. The bill would 
potentially affect existing businesses and locations for new business and could impact zoning, 
business licenses, and other local government functions. In order to determine if this bill will 
impact local governments to implement the restrictions, Revenue and Fiscal Affairs contacted all 
counties and the Municipal Association of South Carolina. Six counties responded, including 
Aiken, Barnwell, Cherokee, Chesterfield, Dorchester, and Richland. The responding counties 
were not able to identify how many, if any, businesses would be affected. However, these 
counties indicated that the bill is not expected to impact expenditures or revenues. The impact on 
other counties may vary and is undetermined. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 10, 2023 
State Expenditure 
N/A 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure and Local Revenue 
This bill specifies that no portion of an outdoor shooting range may be located within one 
hundred fifty yards of any portion of a residential neighborhood or school. The one hundred 
fifty-yard safety zone includes any potential stray or ricochet projectiles.  
 
The bill would potentially affect existing businesses and locations for new business and could 
impact zoning, business licenses, and other local government functions. In order to determine if 
this bill will impact local governments, Revenue and Fiscal Affairs contacted all counties and the 
Municipal Association of South Carolina. Six counties responded, including Aiken, Barnwell, 
Cherokee, Chesterfield, Dorchester, and Richland. The counties were not able to identify how 
many, if any, businesses would be affected. However, these counties indicated that the bill is not 
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expected to impact expenditures or revenues.  Two counties acknowledged concerns about 
implementation and enforcement based on the definitions and requirements of the bill but did not 
expect those issues to have a fiscal impact. The impact on other counties that did not respond 
may vary and is undetermined. 


